
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2022 

Matthew Boedicker 

Doug Cantrell 

Ryan Conley 

Timothy Cruz 

John Harter 

Ryan Hefner 

Scott Hochstetler 

Klint Hull 

Danny Keen 

Grant McMichael 

Gregg Sharp 

Chad Sirks 

Derrick Smith 

Thomas Stanfield 

Samantha Swaney 

Stephan Vanover 

Eric Vogt 

 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2021 

Shane Falke 

Nicholas Layne 

Kenneth Long 

Stephen Nichols 

Jesse Place 

Robert Stonehill 

John Sudduth 

Cole Wilt 

 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2021 

Thomas Heffner 

Brandon Hodge 

 

 

 

   PAID THROUGH 

January 2021 (con’t) 

Lester Ricks 

Coy Stauffer 

Paul Taylor 

 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2021 (con’t) 

J Boedicker 

Joseph Brown 

Richard Evans 

Cody Evans 

John McPheron 

Kegan Pringle 
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2021 

David Roberts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

SOMETHING DIFFERENT IS IN THE WORKS! 
 

The NEW First Aid/CPR class will be a blended class. The 

bookwork will be done online. Once we have 8 people who 

have completed the online portion, we will schedule with the 

Red Cross for the “hands-on” part of the training. Online will 

be approximately 3 ½ hours, in person will be 2 ½ hours. This 

will be a more effective class, and the Stipend will be $300.00 

once completed. 
 

Our 5th year Apprentices are taking Instrumentation classes. 

We are in the process of setting up Instrumentation classes for 

the Journeymen as well. We have not had Instrumentation 

classes for a long time, so I hope you will take advantage of 

this opportunity. 
 

And don’t forget to check out the Training Page! Lots of great 

training for you with a stipend for each one you complete! 

 

Again, if you have any suggestions for classes, please let me 

know. 

           The Ole’ Guys                
 

Wow! Another month has gone by, in what seemed 

like a week. The Retirees met again in April and 

looked forward to the promising signs of an 

approaching Spring. Although, I got a slight blush of a 

sunburn one day sitting on my deck and shoveled snow 

the next. We had a good turnout with one new retiree 

and a couple we hadn't seen in a while. We determined 

that we need a few more intelligent retirees to help us 

with the subjects we discussed. They were Bitcoin, 

credit card cash back percentages, moles, how solar 

works, milky spore, electric chainsaws and veterans 

benefits. If you can add just a little to our 

aforementioned subjects, please come and join us on 

Wednesday, May 11 at 2PM. 

 

One of the joys of getting old is most of us can hide 

our own Easter eggs and TV is a blast because there 

are no reruns. 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 
If you move or have a 

lifechanging event such 

as a marriage, divorce, 

birth or death… 
 

WE NEED TO 

KNOW! 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

 


